FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

The First Presbyterian Church family and friends will gather this sixth Sunday of
Easter, May 25™, to worship and celebrate Presbyterian Heritage Sunday at 11
a.m. in the sanctuary. This is an annual day to celebrate, reflect upon, and learn
more about the long and rich history of the Presbyterian Church. We will be
honored to have the Rev. Dr. Ronnie Hollomon, Senior Director of Ministry and
Church Transition at Grace Presbytery, in our pulpit to deliver a sermon entitled
“Seeking Our Hope.” We hope you will come join us on this celebratory Sunday.
A nursery is provided for children under 6 years old.

The Andrews class continues to study the Gospel of Mark. The Seekers class is
finishing the last chapter of John Ortberg’s book, “The Life You've Always
Wanted.” Next Sunday, the class will begin the study of Barbara Brown Taylor’s
book, “Learning to Walk in the Dark.” The Joy Class is for young people in
elementary school, hungry to learn more about the Bible, the church, and God.

The Kids for God will meet as usual on Wednesday afternoon for an end of the
year party and talent show, and family and friends are invited to gather for the
fun in the Fellowship Hall at 4:30 p.m.

The church office will be closed Monday, the 26" in observance of Memorial
Day. Let us remember those who gave their all for their country.

We hope you will worship with us on Sunday at 11 a.m. at the First Presbyterian
Church where the Savior is preached and love abounds. The good news continues
to resound with the Easter message of He is risen! Come be with us and learn
more.



